The McKownville Improvement Association

The'Boafd of the McKownville Improvement Association
met on September 19, 1983, at the home of Alice Torda at
8:00 PM. Those present were Jim Lane, Steve Witham, Dorothy
Ellinwood, Mel Behn, Mark Watkins, Alice Torda, and Don Reeb.
Jim Lane presided. )

The minutes of the July meeting were read and approved.

Steve Witham gave the treasurer's report. There is $41.67
in the general fund. Lindsay Childs has not recieved a bill:as
yet for the Crossgates court costs. Joel Sax, lawyer, said he
thought it was highly unlikely that he will get a bill.

Plans were made for Candidates' Night which will be held
on Thursday, October 27th, at Tom Sawyer Motor Inn at 8:00 PM.
The local party Chairmen have been contacted. Others that will
be involved will be contacted.

_ The paper drive will be held the weekend of October 22-23
in the parking lot of Norstar Corporation, 1450 Western Avenue,
from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM both days. Anita Behn will include this
in her news column and Alice Torda will see that the flyer is
printed. , |

We have had no response from Fredric Doeing, County Engineer,
concerning our desire to have something done about the safety
for pedestrian traffic on Fuller Road. Will send a duplicate
copy of the August 8th letter to him and ask for response.

The McKownville reservoir is muddy due to the Crossgates
construction. 'Will send a letter to Kevin-Moss, Town Supervisor,
asking him to follow through with his pledge.to watch over the
Crossgates construction,

The park off SchoolHouse Road will be constructed. The
funds are available. No time table is set.

The next meting will be at Mel Behn's home on Sunday, November
13, 1983 'at 8:00 PM
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Dorothy Ellinwood, Secretary
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